
COLUMBIA GAS 
Development 

W 9 HQ 

January 5, 1993 

New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission 
Box 2088 
Santa Fe, NM 87504 

Attn: Florine Davidson 

RE: Well Spacing Application 
McMillan #34-1 Well 
Township 14 South-Range 38 East 
Section 34: NE/4NW/4 
Lea Co.,NM 
Columbia's East Denton Prospect 

Dear Ms. Davidson: 

It is requested that the application by Columbia Gas Development Corporation for 
the establishment of 160 acre well proration units covering the subject well and offsetting 
locations be scheduled for the February 4, 1993 Hearing. 

If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned at (713) 871-3663. 

Very truly yours, 
/1 

Senior Landman 

/ccr-w 
cc: Fernando Flores 

Jerry Metz 
Jeff Sprain 

Columbia Gas Development Corporation, One Riverway, P.O. Box 1350, Houston, Texas 77251-1350 
Telephone: (713) 871-3400, FAX: (713) 871-3683 


